
 
 

 
Subject: Notification of No Objection for Participation in Punjab State Arm Wrestling 
Championship 
 
Date: 02/05/2024 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter serves as official notification from the Uttar Pradesh Arm Wrestling Association 
(UPAWA) regarding the participation of players from Uttar Pradesh enrolled at Lovely 
Professional University (LPU) in the Punjab State Arm Wrestling Championship, a qualifying 
event for the National Championship.  

The validation of this no objection notification is until June 11, 2024. 

 

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

 

 

Dr. Praveen Singh Jadon 
General Secretary 
Uttar Pradesh Arm Wrestling Association (UPAWA) 


